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As we deliver innovative 

technology and services, 

we’re creating new 

possibilities for our 

customers, partners, 

neighbors, team  

and planet.

At Dell, we are putting our technology and expertise to work where it can do the most good for 
people and our planet. We work to strengthen communities, preserve the environment, engage 
a diverse workforce and ensure supply chain responsibility.

We call our corporate responsibility platform “Powering the Possible.” But this is more than 
a statement about our commitment to being a good corporate citizen — it’s the truth about 
technology and what it’s enabling in the world. We are amazed every day by the innovative ways 
in which our customers use technology to achieve great things, making possible today what was 
impossible yesterday.

Our commitment is seen in the continual evolution of the Dell portfolio, which we’ve built to 
help customers achieve their goals through end-to-end solutions that span from devices to the 
data center to the cloud — and everything in between. At the same time, we’re innovating and 
executing best practices on behalf of our people, our communities and the planet we share.

We’re working to minimize our own environmental footprint while developing new solutions and 
programs that make “green” easy for our customers. For example, our cloud and data center 
solutions raise the bar for energy efficiency, adding fresh air technologies to an entire line of 
equipment that can run at 113 degrees Fahrenheit without energy-intensive coolers.

Packaging is another area where we’ve achieved ambitious goals. We’ve not only reduced the 
amount of packaging we use, but based more of it on recycled and renewable materials. We are 
also helping to develop the world’s first sustainable packaging made from mushrooms, and we’re 
piloting it in our server shipments today.

Dell recycled more than 192 million pounds of end-of-life computer equipment last year, and 
we’re well on our way to meeting our goal of recycling 1 billion cumulative pounds by 2014. 
And for the fourth consecutive year, Dell was ranked in the top five of Newsweek’s Greenest 
Companies in America.

We strive to be a global leader in every aspect of our business, and to do so with the utmost 
integrity and ethics. As we deliver innovative technology and services, we’re creating new 
possibilities for our customers, partners, neighbors, team and planet. 
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